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PARISH OFFICE: Mon, Tues, Wed.  
9.30am to 11.30am  01 840 9043      
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St Finian’s Church   

and Our Lady Queen of Heaven 

 

 

 

 

 

and  
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THE TWENTY-FIFTH 

SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 

TIME  

18TH September 2016 

 

 
  

“You cannot be the slave of 
both God and of money” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do This in Memory 
Our Do This in Memory programme 
will begin next month. A welcome night 
for parents of the children who will be 
taking part in this programme will be 
on Monday evening 19th September at 
8pm. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Baptism Dates 
Baptisms on the following  

Sundays at 12.30pm   
  September 25th  

October 9th and October 23rd  
November 13th and November 27th  

 
 

 
COUPLES GETTING MARRIED 

Couples intending to 
marry are required to give at least three 

months notice to the priests of the 
parish, whether the wedding will take 

place inside or outside the parish, so that 
the pre-marriage papers can be 

completed.  
 

Coffee Morning 
 

 
 

A Coffee morning will be held on 
Thursday 22nd September in the 

Oratory after the 10am Mass in aid 
of St Francis Hospice Raheny and 
Blanchardstown. Please come and 

support a very good cause. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
10th Sept/11th Sept 

 
For the running of our parish 
 
Envelope Collection:           €900 
Standing Orders:                 €370 
 
The above are the ONLY collections 
that stay in the parish to support the 
running costs of our parish. Please 
consider contributing if you don’t 
already do so.  
Please contact Stephanie in the parish 
office for details. 
Collections for outside the 
parish 
Common Fund:    €530 
(First collection)          
Share                               €490 
 (Second collection) 
 

 

 

 

 

Church gate collection last weekend 
in St Finian’s parish 

in aid of 
St Vincent de Paul amounted to 

€1043.35 
Many thanks for your support. 

 
 
 

 
 

Crosscare Annual Collection for care 
services will take place this  Sunday 
17th/18th September. It will replace 

the share collection. 
Thank you for your support 

 

 
 

 
 St Finian’s Justice and Peace group 

New members warmly welcome! 

 

 
 

Next meeting will be held on 
Wednesday 21st September at 8pm 

 
 
 

The parish is seeking new Ministers 
of the Word and Ministers of the 

Eucharist. If you feel that you would 
like to be part of these Ministries 

please leave your name and number 
in the sacristy or office. 

 
 

Welcome Loreto College 
 

 
 

We welcome all students from 
Loreto College on Monday 19th 
September as they celebrate Mass 
for the opening of the Academic 
year. 
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